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Communication Between

U.S. Nuclear Waste Technical Review Board


and U.S. Department of Energy


In addition to published reports, the Board periodically writes letters to the Director of the U.S. Department of 
Energy’s (DOE) Office of Civilian Radioactive Waste Management (OCRWM). The letters typically provide the 
OCRWM with the Board’s views on specific technical areas earlier than do Board reports. The letters are 
posted on the Board’s Web site after they have been sent to the OCRWM. For archival purposes, the eight 
Board letters written during the period covered by this report are reproduced here. 

The OCRWM typically responds to the Board’s reports and letters, indicating its plans to respond to the 
Board’s recommendations. Included here are the OCRWM’s responses received by the Board during calendar 
year 2001. Inclusion of these responses does not imply the Board’s concurrence. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Lake H. Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM; March 30, 2001. 
Subject: Board reactions to presentations at January 2001 Board meeting and statement of Board priorities. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Lake Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM; June 11, 2001. 
Subject: Results of the Ad Hoc Panel meeting on multiple lines of evidence. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Jane R. Summerson, EIS Document Manager, Yucca Mountain Site 
Characterization Office; July 2, 2001. 
Subject: Board comments on DOE supplement to the draft environmental impact statement for a geologic re-
pository at Yucca Mountain, Nevada. 

�	 Letter from Daniel B. Bullen, Board member, to Stephan J. Brocoum, Assistant Manager, Office of Licensing 
and Regulatory Compliance, Yucca Mountain Site Characterization Office; July 2, 2001. 
Subject: Board reaction to presentations at the Board Joint Panel meeting on the DOE Supplemental Science and 
Performance Analysis, June 20-21, 2001. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Lake Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM; July 17, 2001. 
Subject: Board reactions to presentations at May 2001 Board meeting. 

�	 Letter from Lake H. Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM to Chairman Jared L. Cohon; September 7, 2001. 
Subject: Department of Energy Responses to the July 17, 2001 letter. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Lake H. Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM; October 16, 2001. 
Subject: Board response to request for comments on the Yucca Mountain Preliminary Site Suitability Evaluation. 
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�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Lake H. Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM; October 17, 2001. 
Subject: Board reactions to presentations at September 2001 Board meeting. 

�	 Letter from Lake H. Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM to Chairman Jared L. Cohon; November 20, 2001. 
Subject: Department of Energy Responses to the October 17, 2001 letter. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Spencer Abraham, Secretary, U.S. Department of Energy; December 
11, 2001. 
Subject: Board comments on the technical and scientific validity of work at the Yucca Mountain site. 

�	 Letter from Lake H. Barrett, Acting Director, OCRWM to Chairman Jared L. Cohon; December 18, 2001. 
Subject: Department of Energy Responses to the December 11, 2001 letter. 
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